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British Basketball League Cup Finals 2024, Utilita Arena Birmingham - Sunday 28th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your child has been invited to go on this fantastic trip to experience watching the British Basketball 
League Cup Finals at Utilita Arena Birmingham on Sunday 28th January 2024. 
 
We will be travelling to Utilita Arena Birmingham by school minibus and following the below itinerary for 
the day:  

10:00 Meet at Chosen Hill School  
10:15 Depart Chosen Hill School for Birmingham 
11:00 Doors Open 
12:00 Women’s (WBBL) Cup Final 
14:00 BBL Slam Dunk Competition 
15:30 Men’s (BBL Cup Final) 
17:15 Estimated Finish Time at Birmingham  
18:30 Estimated arrival time back at Chosen Hill School 
 
The cost of this trip is £27.50. If you would like your child to join us please give your consent and pay via 
School Gateway by 10th December 2023 at the latest. We have 28 tickets reserved and places are 
allocated on a first come first served. Please be aware that if not enough interest is shown by students to 
attend then the trip may have to be cancelled. 

If you have any further questions please contact me at sp@chosen-hill.gloucs.sch.uk  

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr S Piper 
Teacher of PE 
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